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24th March 2025

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, 
Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa, 
Namaste, Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, 
Asalaam alaikum, Greetings everyone,

A Hive of Active Learning!
It’s been another incredibly busy and exciting 
week at Kerikeri Primary School! Our school 
has been a hive of active learning, with 
children  engaged in a variety of experiences. 
From collaborative projects in the classroom 
to hands-on activities outdoors, our students 
have been demonstrating their curiosity and 
eagerness to learn. We’ve also been focusing 
on our social and emotional well-being, creating 
a positive and supportive learning environment 
for everyone.

Think and Be Me Show: Understanding Our 
Emotions
We were thrilled to host the “Think and Be Me” 
show recently. This engaging performance 
used memorable characters like Cool Cat, 
Worry Watch Dog, and Angry Dragon to teach 
children about the different emotions they 
experience. The programme focused on helping 
students identify and understand their feelings, 
and provided them with practical strategies for 
managing them. For example, Worry Watch Dog 
demonstrated techniques for calming anxious 
thoughts, while Angry Dragon helped students 
learn healthy ways to express anger. The “Think 
and Be Me” programme aims to equip children 
with essential tools for emotional regulation, 
fostering resilience and positive relationships. 
We hope the insights gained will be beneficial 
for everyone!

Interschool Swimming Sports Success!
Last week, our talented senior swimmers 
participated in the interschool swimming 
sports at the high school pools. Our students 
demonstrated incredible skill and sportsmanship, 
embodying our KORU values. A massive thank 

you to Amber Edwards for her excellent 
organisation of this event! We are incredibly 
proud of all our swimmers.

Senior School Camps
Last week, many of our senior classes embarked 
on exciting camp adventures. We are grateful 
to the senior teaching team for their meticulous 
planning and dedication. A special thank you 
also goes to the parents who volunteered their 
time to assist – your support is invaluable! The 
remaining two senior classes will be heading off 
to their camp on Wednesday, we wish them all 
the best!

Colour Fun Run!
On Friday, we held our very first Colour Fun 
Run as part of the PTA’s fundraising campaign. 
It was a colourful and energetic event, filled with 
laughter and joy. We are incredibly grateful to 
everyone who participated and raised funds 
for our school. Your generosity will make a real 
difference! The PTA will be using the funds raised 
to purchase new swings for our playground 
when they have sufficient funds available.

If your child raised $10 or more, please 
remember to order their prize online. You have 
until March 31st to place your order. Don’t miss 
out!

Ngā mihi
Dr Sarah Brown

Morning Tea with the Principal
The Plough and Feather host a weekly Morning tea with the Principal at their restaurant.

Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will join a member of 
the Senior Leadership Team to have morning tea. 

Congratulations Mason and Carter and Ebony and Patrick.



 

25th March
Sibling Photos

26th-28th March
Camp Three:

Rooms 4, 21, 20 (Yr 5’s)

27th March
Year 3-4 Rippa Rugby Festival

28th March
Jolly Juicy Day

3rd April 
School Duathlon

3rd April 
Rōpu Day

5th April  
Te Whakatupuranga

Marae Noho



KKPS Community Page

Music by the Moana is bringing wairua and waiata to you.
Jo would love to take you on a musical journey one of fun, 

learning and creativity. Lessons for all members of the family 
whether you’re 5 to 55 to 105! Age, stage is no barrier. 

Give Jo a call or message today.
www.musicbythemoana.com 

musicbythemoana@gmail.com
 027 393 3935

Help our school receive free sports 
equipment!  Just complete this sponsorship 
form for our school. We would love to have 
new sports equipment for our children to 

use!
https://www.aainsurance.co.nz/big-little?
cmpid=AA:PI:NPS:EDM:20250225:19427

KERIKIDZ

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/KERIKIDZCLUB

WINZ SUBSIDES AVAILABLE* 

Club

OUR
PROGRAM

Based out of the Kerikeri
primary school hall.

admin@kerikidzclub.co.nz
Talia- 0212683738

Register Now

For children ages 5-13 years old.
7am-8:15am

&
2:50pm-5:30pm

BEFORE AND AFTER
SCHOOL CARE

More information
or to enroll contact

us today.

What we Provide:
Outdoor play
Craft Activities
STEM Activities
Baking Skills
Science experiments
Social interactions
Fun and safe environment

Nurturing Tomorrow’s Tamariki!
������❤

HOLIDAY PROGRAM
For children ages 5-13 years old.

8am-5:30pm



Room 7 - Melissa Parkins

We have been busy with shaving foam, buddy
reading, swimming and so much more!

ROOM 7



Each term, the school community (board, staff, parents/whānau) is invited to review and comment 
on specific policies and procedures. This feedback is captured on School Docs.
To view the policies for review, go to www.schooldocs.co.nz
Enter the username: (kerikeriprimary) and password: (koru).
• Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed.
• Read the policy.
• Click the Start your review button at the top right-hand corner of the page.
• Select the reviewer type.
• Enter your name (optional).
• Follow the prompts to show that you’ve read the topic and enter your feedback if
you’d like to comment.
• Agree to the privacy statement and click “Submit review”.
If you don’t have internet access, school office staff can provide you with printed copies of the 
policy and a review form.
Policies on Review: 
Worker Engagement, Participation and Representation, Recording and Reporting Accidents, 
Injuries and Illness

Colour Fun Run  21st March 2025
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

Real is excited to sponsor several stunning hanging baskets as part of the Kerikeri District Business 
Association’s ‘Kerikeri in Bloom’ initiative. To celebrate the beauty of our community, we invite local 
children to participate in a fun counting competition!
https://www.realkerikeri.co.nz/blog/kerikeri-in-bloom-competition



                         

This week, 30 Kerikeri Primary School students participated in the  Senior (Year 4-6) Inter 
School Swimming Sports 2025, which was held at the Kerikeri High School Pools. Well 
done to the following competitors who represented KKPS, showing amazing sportsmanship and 
Kia Kaha:   

Rylan Te Iri, Neve Jones, Jared Vile, Rosalie Hughes, Cruz Barlow, Joe Mounter, Holly 
Morrison, Zane Newman, Odie Keating-Paul, Kalia Nankivell, Kaleb Jordan, Te Kahurangi 
McLean, Tasmyn de Leur, Lizzie Howard, Gabriella Hernandez, Eli Bosch-Spake, Aben Rijo, 
Ellie Osborne, Issy Moir, Noah James, Khloe Oosthuizen,  Cooper Curtis, Isaiah Cotton, Layla 
Wynyard, Franscsca Laird, Mason Clare, Izzy Lowe, Mason Lupi, Lucy Simmonds, Kaleb Baxter 
and Cooper Williams. 

KKPS Podium Placegetters: 

Freestyle Backstroke Breaststroke 

Tasmyn de Leur (Yr 5 girls) 
- 2nd place   

Ellie Osborne (Yr 5 girls) 
- 1st place 

Ellie Osborne (Yr 5 girls) 
- 2nd place 

Ellie Osborne (Y5 girls) 
- 3rd place 

Lizzie Howard (Yr 5 girls) 
- 3rd place 

Lizzie Howard (Yr 5 girls) 
- 3rd place 

Issy Moir (Yr 6 girls) 
- 2nd place 

Izzy Lowe (Yr 6 boys) 
- 3rd place 

Eli Bosch-Spake (Yr 5 boys) 
- 3rd place 

Cooper Curtis (Yr 6 boys) 
- 1st place 

 Layla Wynyard (Yr 6 girls) 
- 3rd place 

Mason Clare (Y6 boys) 
- 3rd place 

 Kaleb Baxter (Yr 6 boys) 
- 3rd place 

 
   


